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MSDS标题

N-DECANE MSDS报告

产品标题

十烷;癸烷;十碳烷;正十烷

CAS号

124-18-5

化学品及企业标识

PRODUCT NAME
N-DECANE

NFPA
Flammability 2
Toxicity 2
Body Contact 2
Reactivity 1
Chronic 2
SCALE: Min/Nil=0 Low=1 Moderate=2 High=3 Extreme=4

PRODUCT USE
Organic synthesis, solvent, standardised hydrocarbon, jet fuel research.
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SYNONYMS
CH3(CH2)8CH3, C10-H22, decane, "decane normal", "decyl hydride", normal-decane

CANADIAN WHMIS SYMBOLS

EMERGENCY OVERVIEW

RISK
HARMFUL - May cause lung damage if swallowed.
Flammable.
Vapors may cause dizziness or suffocation.
Very toxic to aquatic organisms, may cause long- term adverse effects in the
aquatic environment.

POTENTIAL HEALTH EFFECTS

ACUTE HEALTH EFFECTS

SWALLOWED
  Swallowing of the liquid may cause aspiration into the lungs with the risk
of chemical pneumonitis; serious consequences may result. (ICSC13733).
Accidental ingestion of the material may be damaging to the health of the
individual.

EYE
  Although the liquid is not thought to be an irritant, direct contact with
the eye may produce transient discomfort characterized by tearing or
conjunctival redness (as with windburn).

SKIN
  The liquid may be miscible with fats or oils and may degrease the skin,
producing a skin reaction described as non-allergic contact dermatitis. The
material is unlikely to produce an irritant dermatitis as described in EC
Directives .  Repeated exposure may cause skin cracking, flaking or drying
following normal handling and use.  Skin contact with the material may damage
the health of the individual; systemic effects may result following
absorption.  Entry into the blood-stream, through, for example, cuts,
abrasions or lesions, may produce systemic injury with harmful effects.
Examine the skin prior to the use of the material and ensure that any
external damage is suitably protected.
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INHALED
  Inhalation may produce health damage*.  Inhalation of vapours may cause
drowsiness and dizziness. This may be accompanied by narcosis, reduced
alertness, loss of reflexes, lack of coordination and vertigo.  Inhalation of
vapors or aerosols (mists, fumes), generated by the material during the
course of normal handling, may be damaging to the health of the individual.
There is some evidence to suggest that the material can cause respiratory
irritation in some persons. The body's response to such irritation can cause
further lung damage.  Inhalation of high concentrations of gas/vapor causes
lung irritation with coughing and nausea, central nervous depression with
headache and dizziness, slowing of reflexes, fatigue and inco-ordination.
Central nervous system (CNS) depression may include general discomfort,
symptoms of giddiness, headache, dizziness, nausea, anaesthetic effects,
slowed reaction time, slurred speech and may progress to unconsciousness.
Serious poisonings may result in respiratory depression and may be fatal.  If
exposure to highly concentrated solvent atmosphere is prolonged this may lead
to narcosis, unconsciousness, even coma and possible death.

CHRONIC HEALTH EFFECTS
  Limited evidence suggests that repeated or long-term occupational exposure
may produce cumulative health effects involving organs or biochemical
systems.  Chronic inhalation exposures may show indications of peripheral
neuropathy, a progressive nerve disorder of extremities.
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